
December Quilt & 
Needlecraft Pelican 

Pouch Article 

    We continually are 
welcoming back our 
snowbird friends who 
have been stuck up 
North because of this 
virus.  Boy would we 
like to stick a needle in 
that crimp on our 
lives. 

    For those who have 
missed the month, we 
been learning and 
practicing connecting 
binding as well as how 
to miter corners.  
Guys who have done 
woodworking know 
how difficult that can 
be but with a few 
tricks we can all 
conquer it. 

    Mary Ann Frey 
taught us the mitering 
and binding 
connecting.  Penny 
Breeding has been 
teaching us a unique 3 
D Christmas wreath 
making which we will 
be working on the 
whole month.      

￼  Linda Walsh 

· For those 
wondering what’s 
coming up:

Nov. 

13th and 20th we 
will be working on 
our Christmas 
wreaths with 
Penny.

Nov. 27th. Is 
Thanksgiving, sew 
on your own

Dec. 

4th. Business 
Meeting

Dec. 11th. 
Disappearing 9 
patch with 
Rebecca---- need 9 
squares of 
contrasting colors 
of any size but all 
the same size. 

Dec. 18th—
Christmas Party 
depending how 
many members are 
still here. 

Jan. 

8th is a Business 
Meeting

Jan. 

15th. 

· On our club 
calendar  can be 

accessed from: 

· https://
calendar.google.co
m/calendar/u/0?
cid=cmw4MWMy
MTc3NTJ2a3BkdG
NxNTFoYzZwajR
AZ3JvdXAuY2FsZ
W5kYXIuZ29vZ2x

lLmNvbQ    
More information may be 
gotten from our calendar above 

including materials needed. 
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